CLASSDOJO



Dear Families,

This year I will be using a web-based program called Class Dojo to help track students' behavior. It is an excellent communication tool to help keep parents updated about their child's behavior.

In Class Dojo, students can earn points for positive behaviors such as being on task, following directions, helping others, etc. Students can also lose points for negative behaviors such as being off task, not following directions, etc. Students love being able to track their points.

Once you have joined our class you will be able to check your child's progress anytime. You will also be emailed a report every Friday. Students can create their own account so they can check on their own progress as well. (There's even an appl) Parents love having instant access to how their child is doing. Another great feature of Class Dojo is the ability for me to send messages to parents.

Students and parents from previous classes have loved it and I hope you will find it helpful too!

I've attached your invitation letter with directions about how to join. Please return the bottom portion of that letter so I know that you have signed up. Thank you!

Sincerely, Ms. Summerour



3 steps to set up student accounts

In class:

1. Print it

Print Student Login Poster (next page).

2. Pin it

Pin your Student Login Poster to a classroom wall, or one to each wall! Tip: Pin poster low enough for students to reach.

3. Scan it

From the app or classdojo.com, scan the QR code from the Student Login Poster. Students may need to log out of existing accounts.

At home:

To set up student accounts at home, parents will need to create an account. Once created, they'll be prompted to set up their child's account.

Once students create accounts they'll be able to add to their portfolio, view feedback, and customize their monster!